
UNION VACATION  

BIBLE SCHOOL 
June 5th-9th, 2023 

 

To register, please go to 

www.vbspella.org 

We are excited to offer VBS to children entering  

4yr old preschool through 6th grade  

in the fall of 2023! 

Online registration will be open  

May 12th thru June 1st. 

This is not a Pella Community School District publication, nor is it in any way endorsed or 

sponsored by the district. This publication is being provided only to inform the viewer of 

other available community activities and opportunities. 

*Preschool will meet June 5th-7th* 


